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This week’s winner is class 5 with 98.82%. Well done 
Class 1 -          82.22% 

Class 2 -          96.66% 

Class 3 -          91.25% 

Class 4 -          90% 

he overall attendance for the school this week is 91.8 %      

 

 

 

 

Monday 9th  December Music lessons – ukulele, brass 

 

Tuesday 10th  December Class 4 Ukulele lessons 

Class 1 and 2 afternoon performance 

Class 3 and 4 evening performance 

After School Activities – Choir 

 

Wednesday 11th December Music lessons – Keyboards and Woodwind 

Class 1 and 2 afternoon performance 

Class 3 and 4 evening performance 

After School Activities –   

 

Thursday 12th December Music lessons – Strings and guitars  

After School Activities – Drumming 

 

Friday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day  

Christmas Dinner 

Class 5 Enterprise film night 



 

Up and Coming Events (FROST) 

Cake and Carols on Monday 16th December. 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in items for the Christmas hampers and supported 

us by buying raffle tickets. 

 

All children have been sent home with raffle tickets and instructions. If you wish to buy 

some tickets, please follow the attached instructions. 

Raffle tickets can also be purchased at the Christmas Concerts. 

 

 

Christmas Tree Festival 

The festival takes place in Church from 11.00am on Saturday 7th December. There is an 

entrance fee of £2.50 for adults and this will include a drink and a mince pie.  

The school choir will be singing at 12.15pm. 

 

A big thank you to Mrs Robinson, Millie Hutchins, Emme-Lou Thompson and Amelia 

Cook who worked hard to design and make the decorations for this year’s entry in the 

tree festival. 

 

Christingle Service 

The Christingle Service takes place in Church at 3.30pm on Sunday 8th December. 

Please bring your Children’s Society collection boxes to the service. If you are unable to 

attend the service and have collected money for the Children’s Society, please bring 

the boxes into school on Monday 9th December. 

 

The Christingle service is a very special and beautiful service designed for families. It 

would be lovely to see many of you there to share in the hope and peace that the 

season of Advent brings. 

 

 Christmas Jumper Day 

Children are able to come to school on Friday in Christmas themed clothes. You are 

welcome to send in a small donation, which we will send to Save the Children.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Sporting Achievements 

This week a group of year 1 and year 2 children took part in a multi sports event at 

Hopwood Hall College. The children did extremely well and were exemplary in their 

enthusiasm and sportsmanship. Well done to: Penelope Gargano, Harry Szlatoszlavek, 

Darcy Howarth, Branden Fraine, Abigail Clegg, Joseph Flinders, Tobias Bond and Ellie 

Boyle. 

 

Earlier today, year 5 and 6 children took part in a Santa Dash at Queens’ Park in 

Heywood. Congratulations to Alex Lincoln and Oliver Thewlis who came second and 

third overall – well done boys!  

 

 

 

 

 

 


